Debra Thompson

R —
From: karin mccullough <sloughalaska@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, November 2, 2020 8:44 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: playground at Sandy Beach

Please request that the Parks and Recreation Commitiee be a part of a planning process to create detailed plans for the
restoration of the Sandy Beach Playground prior to approval by the Borough Assembly.

The partnership with Rotary will be strengthened by The Committee and Rotary working together on this. Details such as
a non- toxic underlayment for play yard equipment that meets play yard standards of safety, maintenance moving forward,
staged development dependent on available funding, and a plan for landscaping shouid be in a detailed plan. .

Thank you for this opportunity for input.

Karin McCullough



